

Dear Parent/Carer

As you will be aware, the UK government made the decision to close all schools for the majority of children from Friday afternoon (20/03/2020).

I understand that this will be a great concern for you all but wish to reassure you that we are doing everything that we can to ensure that your child's learning can continue.

The government also made it clear that schools would remain open for children of 'Key Workers'. At the moment, indications are that these include the following: NHS staff, including Ambulance/Paramedic, Police, Fire Service, Teachers, Food Delivery Drivers. If you work in any of these key areas and you are the primary carer for your child, please can you let us know as soon as possible. Once we receive your response, a member of the academy team will ring you to establish further details. In addition, if the government adds other professions and job roles to their published Key Worker list, we will contact you again.

We will continue to keep you informed with the latest information as we receive it. Our website will be kept up-to-date and we will continue to communicate with you through our SchoolComms App and text/email.

Yours sincerely

Mr S Wilson Headteacher

